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City of Richmond 
Where History Meets Opportunity 
 

 
Notice of Potential Quorum 

of the City Commission 
City of Richmond, Texas 

 
At Williams Ranch Mud #1 and Veranda Subdivision 

Restricted Access at  
Ryon Falls Drive and Clifton Hills Drive 

Richmond, Texas 77469 
Thursday, February 28th, 2019 at 4 P.M. 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a quorum of the City Commission of the City of Richmond, Texas may 
attend the following event or function: 
 

Meeting of Williams Ranch subdivision representatives about the restricted access 
gate at Ryon Falls Drive and Clifton Hills Drive. 
 

NOTE:  The event or function described above has not been called by the City Commission, is 
not being conducted by the City Commission, and is not under the supervision or control of the 
City Commission.  The City Commission is not responsible for the meeting, the topics of 
discussion, or the content of any communications made during the event or function.  No 
formal action or deliberations between or amount members of the City Commission will take 
place. 
 
 


